
 

 

 

AIM HIGH,  

SHINE BRIGHT! 

Carr Junior School 
W / C  4 T H  O C T O B E R  2 0 2 1  

W E E K L Y   N E W S L E T T E R  

Hello! 

We have had another lovely week in school. Our Big Idea 'Out of This World' really is in full swing now! The children in Y6 
have been designing and creating fantastic Mars Rovers, in Y5 they have been doing drama to investigate our solar system, 
Y4 have been using world maps to understand time zones, and Y3 have created beautiful scrapbook pages to demonstrate 
their knowledge of the most famous launch sites around the world! Lots of super work to be extremely proud of. We hope 
you all have a great weekend and that the sun keeps shining.  

Have your say!  

Last  week, we sent out our Parent View 

Survey. We would love to get your feedback 

so that we can keep on improving our 

school. Please help us by giving us your 

views.  

Thank you in advance! 

https://forms.gle/6WVD9myiJWhASTFEA 

 

 Mr Gray’s handy hints to keep our children safe 

online!  

This week I can direct you towards setting up 

parental controls in Minecraft; a favourite of 

many of our pupils! There is a guide, step by step 

instructions and a short video! If there is any-

thing you particularly want to know about please 

don’t hesitate to contact school. Don’t forget I’m 

running an online safety session for parents and 

carers after school on Thursday 14th of October. 

Happy gaming! 

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-

controls/gaming-consoles/minecraft/  

 

 

 

 

Health and Safety  

 

 Please could parents ensure that children bring a coat to 

school with them. We like the children to get as much 

outdoor play as possible 

 We still have children wearing earrings on their PE days. 

Please ensure you remove their earrings at home before 

school. 

 Younger siblings are still riding their bikes on the play-

grounds. Please ensure no children are riding their bikes 

once inside our school gates. 

 We are monitoring the school entrance. Please help us 

by challenging anyone who is trying to come through the 

school barrier during the ‘no movement’ period.  

3A  George W 

3H Nancy W  

3P Jack S   

4C Harley N 

4G Gabriella H  

4K Jessica F  

5H Brendan Y  

5M Darcey C  

5T  Nicola C 

6F Scarlett W 

6J Yumi H  

6MW Eleanor T    Merger Consultation  

On Monday, parents will be receiving a letter from 

Trustees of South Bank MAT. It will share the de-

tails of an upcoming consultation period to gather 

the views of all stakeholders about a possible 

merger with South York MAT. Please ensure that 

you use the consultation to ask all of your ques-

tions or raise any concerns about what this might 

mean for our school.  

Individual Photos 

Over the next few weeks, we will be taking 

individual photographs of all children in 

school. Mr Bedingham (our resident photog-

rapher) will be taking some outdoor shots so 

that we can make our photos affordable for 

all families again.   

More details to follow on how you can order 

these.    



 

 

 

 

 

 

3A  Ollie T  

3A Enid H  

3A Natasha C 

3A Harry P  

3A Peggie C– M 

3A Layton C  

3A Leighton H– I 

3H Imogen H-M 

3H Nancy W  

3H Harley J  

3P Harrison C 

3P Skye Q 

3P Joey C 

3P Hannah R  

4C Rufus H  

4G Aston S 

5H Jack D 

5H Jessica S 

5H Johnny D 

5M Jensen C 

6F Tejay R-B 

6F Mia R-P 

6F George M 

6F Louie F 

6F Penny D 
 



 


